
If you answered “yes” to any of these questions, please 
join us for the Religious Studies annual First Supper

and a fascinating SISTAR presentation:

Wednesday, October 5, 2011 
4:30 - 5:30 pm

Center for Spirituality’s Conference Room
Food and socializing begin at 4:00 pm

“Gendered Language in 
Jewish Sacred Texts”

 

Are you considering participating 
in Saint Mary’s Lay Ministry 

Certificate?

 

Are you interested in big 
questions and 

engaging discussion?

Have 
you thought 

about Religious 
Studies as a minor, 
major, or second 

major?

Are 
religion and 

theology subjects 
you might want 
to learn more 

about?


